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Ref.: JWG/RP/sh 
 
Brussels, 9 December 2022 
 
Dear Colleagues 

EPSU sends its solidarity greetings to your federations for the week of action 12-16 

December calling on the government to revise its budget plans for 2023.  

We fully support your demands for the need for increases in funding across the public 

services, including financial support covering the private and non-profit health and care 

sectors. Urgent action is needed across these and other public services to tackle staffing 

shortages, boost recruitment and training and ensure that funds are available for 

negotiating the renewal of collective agreements across the public services.  

In solidarity  

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:internazionale@fpcgil.it
mailto:uilpa@uilpa.it
mailto:dip.internazionale@uilfpl.it

